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If the Dorman Long Tower is demolished, along with other built examples of Teesside's steelmaking 
heritage, we are robbing future generations. Access to a significant (structural) reminder of their heritage 
and history should be their right. Viewing images and photographs of buildings is different from 
experiencing a structure in real life.     
 
As a prominent landmark the Dorman Long Tower has been a considerable source of inspiration for artists, 
photographers, crafts people, and historians. I strongly believe, if retained it would continue to act as such 
well into the future: 
 
http://farm3.clik.com/juliemacbean/photo_16567757.html#photos_id=16574725 
 
http://www.carlmole.co.uk/port3BlackPath.html 
 
https://www.mattwhitfieldart.co.uk/product/ghosts-of-the-tees-coke-ovens 
 
 
The Dorman Long Tower has a light-yellow ochre tone in its concrete. The tower, therefore, shifts and 
reacts to different light sources and ranges. This makes the tower aesthetically diverse and unique.  
 
The Dorman Long Tower, while not a Brutalist building has been described as such. Given the recent 
critical reappraisal of Brutalist architecture in the UK, the Dorman Long Tower will continue to gain cultural 
significance in this field/discussion of architectural study. 
 
I think it's worth remembering that very few primary steelmaking sites exist in the UK, therefore making 
any steelmaking architecture still standing very rare.   
 
I think at the very least a temporary protection order should be placed on the Dorman Long Tower so that 
its future can be properly considered, something which has not been offered to it by Teesworks, Ben 
Houchen and Jacob Young MP.   
 
Finally, I feel that you have a tremendous opportunity and responsibility to house Teesside's steelmaking 
heritage in a building that is not only appropriate but also holds its own with other landmark structures in 
the area such as Newport Bridge, and the Tees Transporter bridge, all of which are related to Teesside's 
steelmaking heritage.  
 
I hope this email will help inform any future decision you make... 
 
Kind regards,  
 
James Milne BA (hons) MFA MFA 
 
           
 
    
 
  
 
 
 
 
 


